
 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 
 
 

Year 6 African Dance workshop 
Wednesday 6th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,         
 
As part of Year 6’s theme of ‘Migration’, we are very fortunate to have a dance instructor come in from 
Primary Workshops for Schools and teach us all some African Dance. This was a huge success last year so 
we would like to repeat it. This promotes dance as a healthy way of expressing yourself as well as allowing 
the children to immerse themselves in a different culture.  
 
The workshop will take place in the school hall throughout the day on Wednesday 6th March: 
 
9:00-10:00 – 6H 
10:00-11:00 – 6S 
11:30-12:30 – 6F 
1:30-2:30 – 6P 
2:30-3:00 – Whole year group performance  
 
Although we are not leaving the school site, it does cost money to bring in an external company to 
facilitate the workshop. We would be extremely grateful of a voluntary payment of £2.50. This can be paid 
via Parentpay or cash to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
 
Year 6 Team 

 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 


